
 

 
 
 

 

 

January 22 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Peripatetic Instrumental Lessons – Extra Curricular Clubs 

An important part of your child’s progression is the practice they do on their instrument between 

lesson times. We understand the difficulties of practising at home so we offer opportunities at 

school to enable your child to do extra practice through the extra-curricular clubs we offer.  

If your child is having instrumental lessons at school, we would expect your child to attend at least 

one extra-curricular music club due to the benefit it brings in regards to your child’s progress. Part 

of being a good musician is being able to play as part of an ensemble as this will enable your 

child to not only develop their skills of being able to play in time with others, but will also improve 

their accuracy when playing their instrument on their own. It can also contribute towards students’ 

self-confidence as well as their social and emotional well-being. 

The clubs we currently have on offer are:     

• Tuesday Tutor Time – String Ensemble     

• Wednesday Tutor Time – Choir    

• Wednesday Lunch Time – Flute Choir 

• Wednesday 3pm-4pm – Soul Band 

• Friday 3pm-4pm – Pit Orchestra 

If you wish to discuss this opportunity further, please contact me at the school between the hours 

of 8.00am – 4.00pm from Monday to Friday. Alternatively, you can make contact by email using 

lholden@thehambleschool.co.uk. If you use this method of contact, please allow 48 hours for a 

response. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Holden 

Head of Music 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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